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Hi

I have recently become aware of a discussion paper considering the introduction of sea
planes in Canberra. I am very concerned by this proposal due to the amount of recreational
activity currently undertaken on the lake. Canberra has International airport for plane
travel providing sufficient daily access to both Australian and International destinations. In
addition there are sufficient buses and a trains between Canberra and Sydney making
commuting from Canberra easily accessible.

The lake is used extensively by people living in the community to sail, kayak and dragon
boat and the area is not large enough to support a seaplane operation of any sort without
introducing risk to the safety of lake users. The proposal is not in keeping with the
peaceful recreational activities undertaken by thousands on the lake each year.

Regards
Melissa Russo




